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My Name is Cyndi Ross and I am writing in opposition to bill 2996. I have been in the 

Dental field since 2005 and I feel that by taking away testing for radiological 

proficiency will only endanger patients and other dental and healthcare workers. 

Dental workers exposing patients to radiation to get their radiographs need to be 

knowledgeable about the damage that can be caused to oneself and the patient! The 

machines have to be calibrated to the proper Ma and KVP to get a diagnostic image 

it is not one size fits all.  

Those of us who have taken tests and continue to stay informed and up to date on 

new technologies take pride in what we do and by taking a way testing you are 

devaluing our profession. 

I am urging you to vote know on this bill 2996. 

 

Cyndi Ross 


